
The CAT Research Symposium is for pre-service and in-service  mathematics and 

science teachers in Grades 7–12.  It will involve teachers and other school  

personnel throughout Appalachian Ohio* as well as students and professors from  

Marietta College, Muskingum University, Ohio University, Shawnee State  

University, the University of Rio Grande, and Ohio University’s five regional 

campuses: Chillicothe, Eastern, Lancaster, Southern, and Zanesville. 

 

Preregistration Required.  Deadline: September 9, 2010. 

Cost: $10 registration fee payable at the door.  (Cash and checks accepted.) 

Lunch is provided. 

Interested in strengthening math and science 

teaching in Appalachian Ohio?   

Register today for the 

The CAT service area includes: Adams, Athens, Belmont, Brown, 

Carroll, Clermont, Columbiana, Coshocton, Gallia, Guernsey, 

Harrison, Highland, Hocking, Holmes, Jackson, Jefferson, Law-

rence, Meigs, Monroe, Morgan,  Muskingum, Noble, Perry, Pike, 

Ross, Scioto, Tuscarawas, Vinton, and Washington counties.  

Saturday, September  11, 2010 

10:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m. 

McCracken Hall 214, Ohio University, Athens, OH 

To register, visit  www.cehs.ohio.edu/CAT. 

For  questions and further information, contact 

Mary Harmison at harmisom@ohio.edu.  

First Annual Research 

Symposium 

http://www.coe.ohiou.edu/college-offices/dean-office/morton/CAT.htm

